
Facilities Committee Meeting 
Highland High School – Walk thru 
Attending: Bill Murray, Kevin Bucceroni, Jay McMullin, Dawn Leary, Joe Newsham, Tom 
Storer and Jason Lehmann;     
March 10, 2016 @ 5:00 pm 
 
  

Walk thru at Highland – The committee walked through the various areas of the 

building, highlighting the kitchen, boiler room, and the upstairs newly renovated 

rooms, reviewing the effects the water leaks have had on the building.   
 

Overall, the committee was pleased with the worked that had been completed. Tom, 

Jason, and Joe answered several questions from the committee members.  

 
In addition to the walk thru, the committee discussed having a staff for weekends 

only, relieving the full time staff from covering those hours. 

 

Notes taken during the meeting asking for improvements was sent to the day 

foreman, VP of maintenance, and the District Facilities Director. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


